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The Institute for World Economics of the Hungarian Academy of Sciences and the  
Friedrich Ebert Foundation cordially invite you to the international conference: 

 

 

2011: 20th anniversary of V4 Cooperation in a year  
marked by the Hungarian and 

Polish EU-presidencies 
 

Shared interests and perspectives of joint action at the EU level by the V4 
in the context of EU presidencies 

 
 
 
 
Venue:  Institute for World Economics of the Hungarian Academy  

   of Sciences, 1014 Budapest, Országház u. 30. Jakobinus room 
 

Date:     March 23, 2011 9.30 a.m. 
 
Conference languages: English, Hungarian. 
 
 
 
Please confirm your participation by March 21, 2011 by email (vgyorgyi@vki.hu)  
or by phone (+36 1 224 67 07). 
 
 
 
 
 
 

András Inotai      Heinz-Albert Huthmacher 
Director       Director 
IWE       FES 

 
 
 
 


